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Domestic Fishing Licenses 

 

Domestic fishing licences for the 2022 season in area 12-E and the Labrador 
Inuit Settlement Area will be available at Nunatsiavut Government offices in 
Upper Lake Melville and Nunatsiavut on June 15. Existing licences expire on 
the same date.  
 
Beneficiaries who set gillnets for domestic use in tidal waters of 12-E and the 
Labrador Inuit Settlement Area will require a designation from the 
Nunatsiavut Government after June 15, 2022.  
 
For more information, please contact your local Nunatsiavut Government 
Conservation Officer. 
 
 

 
 


